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Last Call for Donations 

We are looking at a truly fabulous year of class 
baskets.  We have so many GREAT prizes already.  
In addition to our class baskets, we have received 
MANY fantastic DONATIONS from our school 
parents, such as: Michael Kors Large Tote Bag, 4 
Knicks tickets, 4 Rangers tickets, Phil Simms signed 
mini helmet, Jets/Rams game w/parking pass, and a 
beautiful Kenneth Cole handbag.  We also already 
have an Eagles Membership, and are hoping for 
VUSC and VBSL donations as well.  So we are in for 
some really good prizes. I am REALLY looking 
forward to a great day, and not to forget, but this will 
be our FIRST YEAR in running a 50/50 also. 
 
However, we are still asking that if anyone owns, or 
knows of someone who owns a business, PLEASE 
consider contributing. This is such a big Election 
Year, that it would be appreciated to have as many 
prizes as possible. 
 
Use the links below to volunteer or directly contact 
Kara Conklin, karaconklin21@gmail.com for the 
Basket Raffle and Maura Gottstein at 917-678-4288 
or mauragottstein@gmail.com for the Bake Sale. 
 
Basket Raffle: 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0f49aead28a2f85-november 
Bake Sale Donations: 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e4da5ab2ba5f94-forest 
Bake Sale Volunteer: 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e4da5ab2ba5f94-bake 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Wednesday, November 2 
• Pomptonian Lunch – Macaroni & Cheese 
Thursday, November 3 
• Field Trip – 4th Grade 
• Pomptonian Lunch – Pizza 
• 7:30pm – SCA Meeting (café) 
Friday, November 4 
• Pomptonian Lunch – Popcorn Chicken 
Monday, November 7 
• SCA Lunch - Pasta 
Tuesday, November 8 
• 12:30pm – Early Dismissal 
• Election Day Bake Sale and Raffle Basket 
Wednesday, November 9 
• Pomptonian Lunch – Chicken Nuggets 
Thursday, November 10 
• No School – NJEA Convention 
Friday, November 11 
• No School – NJEA Convention 
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ELECTION DAY is coming! 

November 8th  
Volunteers Still Needed 

 
There is still time to volunteer at our ELECTION 
DAY BAKE SALE and BASKET RAFFLE. There 
are potentially thousands of community members 
that will come and vote on Tuesday at Forest Ave.  
This is a huge opportunity to raise money for our 
school.  The more donations and volunteers; the 
more the SCA can give to our school.   
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VEC Poster Contest Winner! 
 

Forest Avenue School winner for the Verona 
Environental Commission poster contest is MacKenzie 
Powley (1W)! Congratulations MacKenzie!  Poster 
pictured below. Be sure to look at all the posters 
created the next time you are in the school. They are 
located next to the gym. For more information on the 
VEC and their contributions/activities to keep our town 
beautiful go to: http://www.veronaec.org/home 
 

 
 

 Reminder Corner 
 
√ The SCA meeting is scheduled for Thursday, 

November 3rd, 7:30 pm.  All parents and 
caregivers are encouraged to attend.  The agenda is 
attached.  

√ Don’t forget to vote on Tuesday, November 8th.  
Polls are open from 6:00am – 8:00 pm. 

√ Save the Date: School closed November 10th & 
11th for the NJEA Convention. 

 

 

 UNICEF Halloween Boxes 
 

For those of you who collected money for UNICEF 
or would like to make a donation, please return the 
UNICEF Halloween Boxes or place a donation in a 
sealed envelope marked “UNICEF” and return it to 
school via backpack with your child by this Friday, 
November 4th. Thank you! 

 

 

Forest Ave Website Re-Design 

Check out the updated Forest Ave website design.  
The style now matches the district home page.  
There are even new pictures of our school and 
classrooms.  Can’t find the Forest Ave SCA 
information?  It is now centrally located under the 
Community tab at the top of all pages.  In the drop 
down menu select ‘Supporting Our Schools’ to 
navigate to our SCA pages. Bookmark our website 
to your favorites today! 
http://www.veronaschools.org/Domain/320 
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